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Mayor Pro Tem Doug Chaffee 
Council Member Greg Sebourn 
Council Member Jennifer Fitzgerald 
Council Member Jan Flory 

 
Report on MWD Director activities 

 
In November I attended the following events: 
 

• November 1, 2012 – Orange County Caucus meeting at MWD 
Headquarters 

• November 5, 2012 – Committee Meetings and Board of Directors meeting 
• November 8, 2012 – Lunch meeting with Jeff Kightlinger, MWD General 

Manager 
• November 11, 12, 2012 – no meeting due to Veterans Holiday 
• November 27. 2012 – no meetings due to Thanksgiving Holiday 

 
The BDCP is the most critical issue that MWD agencies will have to 
consider during the next 4 years.  I would like to sponsor a trip to the SWP 
in the first or second quarter of 2013 for all council and designated Ad Hoc 
Water Committee members, as legislation for implementation of the plan 
will have a significant impact on future water rates to all water users in the 
MWD service area. 

 
Planned December Events: 
 

• December 4 to 7, 2012 - ACWA Conference San Diego 
• December 10, 11, 2012 - Committee and Board of Directors meetings 
• December 12, 13, 14, 2012 – Colorado River Water Users Conference in 

Las Vegas 
• December 25, 2012 – no meetings due to Christmas Holiday 

 
Planned January Events: 
 

• January 3, 2013 – Orange County Caucus meeting at MWD 
• January 7, 8, 2013 – Committee meeting and Board of Directors Meeting 
• January 22, 2013 – Other committee meetings 


